
FORRRRRRE!  

ATTENTION 6th , 7th, & 8th  GRADE STUDENT PARENTS, 

Once again the Sterling Inter-District Golf Team will be hitting the links at Valleybrook Country 

Club.  If your child is interested in participating in this free program please have him or her 

obtain a permission slip and Athletic Physical form (available on the Stratford, Laurel Springs, 

Magnolia websites) Return these forms to the office by Tuesday Sept. 21.  Physicals must be 

valid through Nov. 2021 

The program begins in September and runs through October.  Participation is on a first come 

first served basis so sign up ASAP. 

 Dates of play are Sept. 27 & 29 Oct. 4, 5, 12, 14, 18, 20, 25, 27    4pm-6pm 

Questions? Email Mr. Morgan mmorgan@magnoliaschools.org 

Mr. Morgan  and  Mrs. Hoffmann  

 

  


